

## **NEWSLETTER**

December 2021 Edition

## Another year comes to an end

The year 2021 will soon come to an end. Thank you to the 69 members of the APLT for your support and your confidence in our organization.

Even if the current situation does not allow us to organize formal or even festive meetings, know that several things have been achieved by your association this year. Here are a few examples:

- Continuous updating of the website
- Publish newsletters (email and web)
- Welcoming new homeowners
- Testing the water quality of the lake
- Prevent the floating water milfoil from coming down the river
- Check for invasive plants
- Stock the lake with speckled trout
- Monitor the water level of the lake daily
- Clean and clear obstacles in rivers continuously
- Maintain La Chapelle Park (lawn, hedges, painting, play areas)
- Represent the members with the municipality and the group of associations of lakes of La Minerve

These activities are made possible by the participation of our generous volunteers who are always available and fully dedicated to the cause. Even if they often remain in the shadows, the APLT would like to sincerely thank them, without them nothing would be possible.

## Best wishes to all for the holiday season!



Association des propriétaires du Lac à la Truite La Minerve, Québec JOT 1S0 <a href="https://aplt.ca">https://aplt.ca</a> <a href="info@aplt.ca">info@aplt.ca</a>

This email was sent to You have received this email because you have subscribed to APLT communications.

<u>Update your preferences</u> I <u>Unsubscribe</u>

